Dear Members,

Firstly, we hope you had a good festive period and are staying healthy in this new year. We hope this may be the last time we have to go through this process of reopening but are pleased to communicate that we are again provisionally working towards the date of April 12th. 

As always, we thank you all for waiting patiently for our return to swimming, what is clear is when we reopen, we will need to keep the safety measures we held previously in place. This will mean swims will remain limited as they were before. 

The timetable for reopening will be released in the coming weeks, as some scheduled sessions such as Aqua will not be able to resume immediately due to remaining restrictions, all lane swims will remain 45 minuets and Family swims will be an hour. For lane swims 3 lanes will be available, you may only book to swim with your household or social bubble. For Family swims the pool will be divided into 4 sections again the household rule will apply. 

Swims will be made available 1 week prior to opening and as per previous times swims may only be booked up to 7 days in advance. Maximum bookings for family swim is 4 per square, in some cases we may be able to accommodate larger numbers but please email; imberpoolmanagment@gmail.com prior to booking. 

Please also note that all pool staff are still furloughed and will remain so until 7 days prior to reopening so response times may be longer than usual as our normal working hours are affected. 

Thank you again for your support and understanding in these challenging times and we hope that we are on a smooth road to remaining open. 

See you soon,

Phil and the Pool Team


